
October 2024 Vincent Council to consider updated costs 
and approve project.

November 2024 Vincent will send notice advising service 
charges amount to all properties in the project 
area. Ratepayers required to respond to 
nominate their preferred payment option. 
 

November 2024

Information showing when works are 
happening in each part of the project area 
will be available on Vincent’s website.

December 2024

Community info session for residents 
and ratepayers.

Early 2025 Works begin.

July 2025 Ratepayers to receive service charges with 
their rate notice.
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